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1-5. Please confirm the customer taking service under Rate QF received notice pursuant to 

ARSD 20:10:13:17. 

 

Response: 

 

MidAmerican currently only has one customer taking service under Rate QF. On August 2, 2024, 

notice was provided to this customer via email. On August 5, 2024, the customer replied to the 

email indicating that they would not be contesting the filing. A copy of this email correspondence 

is included as 1-5-Attachment-Confidential. Since these tariff changes will increase the energy and 

capacity credits paid, and therefore benefit the customer, MidAmerican respectfully requests that 

the Commission approve MidAmerican’s revised tariff sheets as filed, with an effective date of 

August 15, 2024. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


